
May 2, 2022 FOi No: 2022-08 

VIA E-MAIL-Redacted 

Redacted 
Dear Reitacteit 

Re: Request for Information 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 

The City of White Rock has reviewed your request for access to the fo llowing information 
pursuant to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the "Act" ): 

• the number of warnings and tickets given out for contravention of bylaw 2089 (Anti 
Idling) and Bylaw 1529 (snow clearing of sidewalks, paragraph 39) for the years 2018-
2022 

Access to this information is avai lable. Since 2018, there have been twenty-one warnings issued 

related to anti-id ling and twenty warnings issued related to snow clearing of sidewalks. In that 
time, there have not been any tickets issued pursuant to either Bylaw. I am told that ticketing 
for these matters is not generally considered unless there is a fai lure to comply following a 

warning. 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Overton 
Manager, Property, Risk Management, and FOi 
604-541-2104 
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If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 1H2 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address, and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 

 
 




